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NOTICE COVID-19  
FOR MONDAY 14, TUESDAY 15 AND WEDNESDAY 16 DECEMBER 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS RECOMMENDS TIGHTENING THE FOLLOWING HEALTH CARE 

MEASURES: 

1. DO NOT COME IN IF YOU ARE AT RISK AND/OR HAVE BEEN WITH SOMONE AT RISK 

2. DISINFECT YOUR HANDS PREFERABLY WITH SOAP IN THE BATHROOM. 

3. WEAR A MASK AT ALL TIMES IN THE ROOM AND DURING THE GAME 

4. RESPECT THE 2 METERS DISTANCE WITH OTHER PEOPLE 

5. CONTRIBUTE TO DISINFECTION WITH WIPES, BOTH IN THE PLAYING AREA AND IN THE 

ROOM AND WASH YOUR HANDS IMMEDIATELY AFTER THE GAME 

6. FOR THIS WEEK, THE BAR WILL NOT BE OPEN. PLAYERS ARE INVITED 

TO LEAVE THE ROOM AFTER THEIR GAME AND AFTER DISINFECTING THE "HIGH 

TOUCH" ZONES (inside, exterior, bathroom door knobs, etc.) 

LET'S FINISH THIS FIRST HALF SEASON SAFELY! 


